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COMMONWEALTH OF PUERTO RICO 
PUBLIC SERVICE REGULATORY BOARD 

PUERTO RICO ENERGY BUREAU 
 
 
IN RE: APRIL 6, 2022 ELECTRIC SERVICE 
INTERRUPTION 

 
 CASE NO. NEPR-IN-2022-0002 
 
SUBJECT: Motion Requesting the Closure of the 
Proceeding 

  

 
MOTION REQUESTING THE CLOSURE OF THE PROCEEDING 

 
TO THE HONORABLE PUERTO RICO ENERGY BUREAU: 
 

COME NOW LUMA Energy, LLC and LUMA Energy ServCo, LLC (jointly referred 

to as “LUMA”), and respectfully state and request the following: 

1. On May 8, 2023, this Puerto Rico Energy Bureau (“Energy Bureau”) issued a Final 

Resolution and Order whereby it took notice of LUMA’s final report.  

2. In view of the above, LUMA respectfully requests that this Honorable Energy Bureau deem 

that LUMA complied with the requirements in this investigation and requests the closure of this 

proceeding. 

 WHEREFORE, LUMA respectfully requests that this Honorable Energy Bureau deem 

that LUMA complied with all the requirements in this investigation and requests the Honorable 

Energy Bureau to close the instant proceeding. 

  RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED. 

In San Juan, Puerto Rico, this 1st day of September 2023. 

I hereby certify that this Motion was filed using the electronic filing system of this Energy 

Bureau and that I will send an electronic copy of this Motion to counsel for PREPA 

jmarrero@diazvaz.law and  Genera PR LLC, regulatory@genera-pr.com, kbolanos@genera-

services.com, brannen@genera-services.com. 
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DLA Piper (Puerto Rico) LLC 
500 Calle de la Tanca, Suite 401 
San Juan, PR 00901-1969 
Tel. 787-945-9107 
Fax 939-697-6147 

 
/s/ Yahaira De la Rosa Algarín 
Yahaira De la Rosa Algarín 
RUA NÚM. 18,061 
yahaira.delarosa@us.dlapiper.com 

 

 
 
 
 


